
 

 

Welcome to 3HC 

Dear new class member,  

Welcome to Westfields Junior School! I hope you are 

as ready and excited to join the team as I am!  

In September we will start our learning journey with 

our  ‘Explore London’ topic. You  will get to find out about interesting London  

landmarks, learn about why the river 

Thames is important and discover other 

geographical features you may not have 

known about before! Later in the year we 

will also be exploring Japan! Not only are 

we exploring different places, but we will 

also be learning about Ancient Egypt and 

the Stone Age!  

 

I hope you have lots of exciting things planned for the holidays. During the  

Summer break, I am travelling to America and visiting some of the beautiful  

national parks and some amazing cities like San Francisco! While I am there I plan 

on relaxing and reading a few books. Remember to read as much as you can over 

the holidays! Why not take part in our school’s ‘Reading Challenge’ and have a 

picture taken of you reading in the most  interesting place you can find? I cannot 

wait to see them! Also, Summer is a great time to keep practising your times tables 

too, ready to start our Magicians’ Guild in 

September! 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful and relaxing 

holiday and I look forward to hearing about 

your adventures. I cannot wait to meet you all again in September we are going to 

have lots of fun on our learning journey together. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Campbell.  

 


